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WELL THE DICTIONARIES HAVE BEEN         

DISBURSED! DURING THE PANDEMIC, CAROL 

LOHSE WAS ABLE TO CONTACT THE                   

ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS FOR A COUNT OF 

BOOKS NEEDED. HER WONDERFUL       

 GRAND-CHILDREN, ELAINE, 

ANDREA AND JASON LOHSE ASSISTED IN         

LABELING THE BOOKS. MANY HANDS HAD 

THE PRIVILEDGE TO DELIVER THE BOOKS TO 

THE 3RD GRADERS IN OUR AREA. SEE THE 

PICTURES ON THE NEXT PAGES. THANK YOU 

TO ALL WHO HELPED WITH THIS PROJECT. 

 

Kurt Warner gave us an update on the Arnold-

Imperial Club events: 

Tree Lot at Planthaven 6703 Telegraph Rd 

Starting November 21st. 

Food Drive Nov 14th & 21st at Save-A-Lot in 

Arnold from 10-4 both Saturdays. 

Try to support other clubs when possible. 



 

Elaine, Jason and Andrea Lohse showing the 3rd grade dictionaries! 

Thank you for all your help. 

Jason Lohse sitting down on the job???? 



 

St. Mark Catholic School 3rd Graders excited to receive their very 

own Dictionaries. Thank you to Conrad & Eileen Haubrich for the 

picture above and the wonderful “Thank You” notes from the 3rd 

graders. See below a few of the notes we received. 



 

 

 

  

 

 



INSTALLATION DINNER 
THANK YOU TO ALL WHO CAME  TO THE 2020-2021 INSTALLATION DINNER ON WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 

28TH. SPECIAL THANK YOU TO LT. GOVERNOR KURT WARNER AND TABITHA WARNER, FROM ARNOLD 

IMPERIAL CLUB, FOR INSTALLING THE  OFFICERS.                                                                                 

WE ALSO WANT TO THANK DAN RYAN AND BILL VORHIES FOR SOME DEAD OR ALIVE TRIVIA. IT WAS A 

HOOT AND THE GIFT WERE GREAT TREATS!!! 

         THANK YOU TO CAROL LOHSE, OUTGOING PRESIDENT, FOR HER HARD WORK DURING THIS VERY       

DIFFICULT YEAR. 

 

 



Koeze Fundraiser  

REMINDER 

HOPE EVERYONE IS SELLING THE KOEZE DELICIOUS GOODIES 

THIS YEAR. LET’S MAKE THIS A DOORBUSTER OF A YEAR. 

ASSISTANT HEAD NUT JOHN OBERLOHR SAYS ALL FORMS NEED 

TO BE TURNED IN BY NOVEMBER 18TH.  THE ORDERS WILL BE 

DELIVERED ON DECEMBER 4TH.  

THIS IS A HUGE FUNDRAISER FOR THE OPTIMIST SO WE MAY 

CONTINUE THE WORK WE DO FOR THE YOUTH IN OUR AREA. 

WE NEED TO KEEP THE HEAD NUT GEORGE VERY BUSY. 



 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR TRIVIA ON MAY 15TH, 2021 

AT ST. JAMES THE GREATER CHURCH IN DOGTOWN. ALL 

HANDS ON DECK OPTIMIST…..  

THIS IS A BIG FUNDRAISER FOR US PLEASE SUPPORT THIS 

FUN NIGHT BY BUYING TABLES OR VOLUNTEERING. ONCE 

AGAIN WE WILL BE HAVING THE BOOZE BASKET SO PLEASE 

HELP US WITH FILLING THE BASKET.  

 



Our Meeting Place: 

PIETRO’S RESTAURANT 

3801 WATSON ROAD ST. LOUIS, MO 63109 

314-645-9263 

Meeting Schedule: 

2ND AND 4TH Wednesday of the month @ 

6:00 p.m. 

        

NOVEMBER  BIRTHDAYS 

NOV. 4TH—ANTHONY GRAVAGNA 

NOV. 12TH—GEORGE KACIC 

NOV. 30TH—JOHN CORICH  

 

 



NOVEMBER 2020 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 

 

2 3 4 5 6 

 

7 

8 9 

 

10 11 

PIETRO’S 

6:00 PM 

12 

 

13 14 

 

15 

 

16 

 

17 18 

KOEZE  

NUT  

ORDERS 

DUE 

19 20 

 

21 

22 23 

 

24 25 

PIETRO’S 

6:00 PM 

26 27 28 

29 30      

   .    



 
 

PRAYER REQUEST: 

 IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO ADD A FAMILY MEMBER OR FRIEND TO THIS 

LIST PLEASE LET CHERYL ROTHE KNOW.(crothe@budrovich.com)   

 

 

 

 

 

Please Pray for:  

ELISE TIERNEY—READY TO LEARN 

LORETTA KELLY—SOUTHSIDE MEMBER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



ADS 

LETS PATRONIZE OUR SPONSORS 

 

 

 

 

 

Dane  

Williams 

  Steve  Seliga 

Mike             

Weiderman 

314-843-8121 

 

Sandy Dempsey 
 

Conrad Haubrich Jr. 

 

 

James 

Kwentus

Mark Bayens 

President 

John & EVA G'Sell, D.D.S., M.A.G.D.  

Family Dentistry  

 

 

 Tom Jokerst  

800-349-2505 

Helen       

Niemira 


